From: Eli Wolfe

To: AGO - Info
Subject: Public record request for consumer solar complaints
Date: Friday, July 26, 2019 3:06:08 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I am seeking records of consumer complaints about contractors/companies that market, sell,
and or/install solar panel equipment on residential homes. I would like to know how

many relevant complaints have been submitted or referred to the Vermont Attorney General's
Office from January 1, 2017 through the present. For each complaint, please send me the name
of the company/contractor, the date the complaint was filed, a brief description of the nature of
the complaint, and a brief description of any action taken by the Office in response to the
complaint.

If you determine that any of the information in these records qualifies for an exemption from
disclosure, please state the legal reason in writing. If you determine that some information is
exempt from disclosure and you intend to withhold it, | ask that you redact it for the time
being and make the rest available as requested.

FairWarning is a nonprofit (501c3) news organization, and we seek the records to inform the
public about significant government activities. Therefore we request a waiver of any copying
or search fees. If, however, you plan to charge us, please provide a cost estimate in advance.

If | can clarify anything in the request, please don't hesitate to contact me: 415-430-7653
/ eli.wolfe@fairwarning.org.

Thank you,
Eli Wolfe

Eli Wolfe

Staff Writer

FairWarning

55 South Grand Ave.
Pasadena, California 91105
www.fairwarning.org

415 430 7653 (cell)
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